
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

January 2nd & 3rd, 2021 
 
 

 

************************* 

 

For the families and individuals who so generously donated the poinsettias that adorned 

our Christmas altar, we want to thank you and remind you that you can pick up your 

poinsettias during the week of January 11th after the Sunday of the Baptism of the Lord. 

   
************************* 

 

 

  
************************* 

 

This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 
 

 


